


Week 9 Term 1 2024

Principal: Kate Mansfield principal@glenavy.school.nz

Office: office@glenavy.school.nz

Telephone: 036893856

Website: www.glenavy.school.nz

FACEBOOK- Glenavy School NZ

SCHOOL ACCOUNT NUMBER NZ 060941-0494989-00

Bus Drivers

Magic Bus - Al Stewart

Ring or text before 7:30am 021 0886 3249

Flames Bus - Barry Duff

Ring or text before 7:30am 027 238 6241

White Minivan - Graham Brickland ring or text

before 7:30 am 021 039 9655 or 03 689 6415

Dear Parents,

This week we had Jay, our Oamaru Education Police Officer come and talk to the children regarding our

Keeping Ourselves Safe unit we have been teaching the children this term. He spent time in each class and the

children really enjoyed the messages he was teaching. He also ran a session with the bus monitors on the school

bus regarding safety.

Welcome to

Annika Menor

who turned 5 years old this

week.

She is joining Rūma Kororā

Class.

Welcome to her family.

Parent Interviews:

It was great to see so many parents on Tuesday night at our Parent Interviews. This was a great chance to

catch up with your child’s progress and to celebrate what wonderful things they are doing at school. If for

some reason you did not get a chance to meet with your child's teacher please book in another time to see

them.

School Uniforms:

Uniforms are now bought and ordered from NZ Uniforms

Easter Holiday:

Just a reminder that school will be closed for the Easter break on Good Friday, Easter Monday and Tuesday.

Winter Sports:

With winter sports just around the corner, notices will be coming home with you child over the next week to

join a school winter sport. We would love as many of your wonderful students playing a sport either Mini Ball,

Netball, or Hockey just to name a few.

Rippa Tournament:

Last friday our years 3-8 competed in the North Otago Schools Rippa tournament. A HUGE thankyou needs to

go out to the amazing parent coaches that gave up their time to help coach our teams. All our teams did

remarkably well competing against some stiff competition. Our year 5/6 team even made the semi final of their

grade and only just missed out on the final.

Have a great weekend

Kate Mansfield
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Upcoming Events - Term 1

Week 10 - Term 1 Week 11 - Term 1

Monday 1st of April
● NO SCHOOL - Easter Monday Holiday

Tuesday 2nd of April
● NO SCHOOL - Easter

Tuesday Holiday

Wednesday 3rd of April
● PTA Meeting 2.15pm
● BOT Meeting 6.30pm

Monday 8th of April
● Subway Orders In

Wednesday 10th of April
● Wheelie Day

Friday 12th of April
● ANZAC Service 1.30pm
● Last Day of Term

Lost Property
Please come and have a look at our lost property, we have a number of items still unclaimed, mostly unnamed. If your child is

missing a jersey, sweater or hat please come and have a look.

⭐⭐⭐ Glenavy School Value Awards ⭐⭐⭐

Principal's Award - Harry Joyce - Integrity - Showing amazing manners and showing the Glenavy School values.

Kororā - Calvin Chan - Self Management - Working really hard on your reading and writing. Well done Calvin!!!

Pīwakawaka - Binuka Maddumage - Self Management - You have been working super hard and have been making

some great challenging choices in your work. Well done!

Ruru - Trion Tabucol - Respect - You are always working really hard in class, you have a positive attitude towards

your learning and you always show respect to others.

Tūī - Ally Mehring - Respect - You have been amazing this week, showing respect to others, always doing the

right thing and being positive.

Kea - Johara Rivera - Self Management - For working very hard in class with her reading and writing activities

and playing touch with determination and vigour.

Kārearea - Tessa Ferguson - Self Management - For really working hard with your learning over the term. You are

doing amazing.

Mr Dowling - Kris-William Nombalang - Self Management - Fantastic questioning during science ,thinking outside

of the box and for being super focused on his work. Ka pai.

Maths Award - Amelia Malaefoou - For having a wonderful term of maths and really engaging in what we are working

on in class.
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Pool Keys

The Pool has now closed for the season

could you please return your keys to the School Office.

Registrations are now open for the Veterinary Centre Whitehorse Big
Easy event and we would love your students to be part of the action by
entering the Primary School Kids Challenge event. The Primary School
Kids Challenge is open to all primary aged students. Students enter in
teams of two - with one team member completing a 5km walk/run and
the other a 7 km bike ride.

Raising money for your school!

Each team will receive a give-a-little page, with a target of raising over
$100. The great thing is 75% of all funds raised goes towards your

school - and the rest to amazing local charities. This is a great way to
get the kids active and having fun, while raising money for their school

and local community.

Please find a PDF poster to print off and display at your school to
encourage the students to enter. It would be amazing if you were also
able to circulate this in your digital and print school correspondence to
families and caregivers to raise awareness of the event and highlight
how this could benefit your school. If you require a high res jpg or png
file of the poster for digital distribution let me know and I will arrange

this.

Ryan Luckman
M: 027 405 2772

E: whitehorsebigeasy@gmail.com

Rugby
We are on the look out for

some 7 & 8 year olds and 11&12 year olds

To play rugby with Athletic Marist Rugby club JAB
Season starts 4 may 2024

FREE SUBS!

Melissa 027 738 4841
Mike 020 418 61980

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__givealittle.co.nz_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=REnUZHaMW1E0qtnJEwcG5dF-TpGe-56pHqEvrVwnTqU&m=b5wTY8mk3EnEa9MqaNIl4KpB3v7y_E1jILNIDBxpJYemmG-86yWh0QgArafB46jG&s=FnNNarnqGI1Qqt95Ago1-T2wRekNuUsJ4wsyEsiF5sY&e=
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Waimate Netball

We are trying to see
whether there is any interest in year 5 & 6

students wanting to take part in the
Saturday netball competition for Waimate

Netball Centre this year.

If you are interested, please contact me at
wtenetball@xtra.co.nz so that we can

organise teams for this.

Thanks
Megan
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